
Call for Volunteers

The ARO Council, in partnership with HearingImpaired-ARO (HI-ARO), is
calling for volunteers to join an Accommodations Committee that will
lead the discussion and implementation of inclusive formatting and tools
for the 2021 Virtual MidWinter Meeting.

The committee aims to be inclusive of all identities and abilities.

If you are interested in joining the committee, please click on the button
below to submit your contact information for consideration.

Please complete the volunteer form by Friday, August 14th.

CLICK HERE to Volunteer!

Should you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact the ARO
Executive Office, at headquarters@aro.org or 615.432.0100. Thank you!  ​  ​

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/QYV739C
https://www.facebook.com/Association-for-Research-in-Otolaryngology-107991167532151/?modal=admin_todo_tour
https://twitter.com/aromwm

